
Royal Borough of Greenwich 
Proposed Enlargement and Increase in the Planned Admission Number
of Our Lady of Grace RC Primary School -  A Voluntary Aided School

Notice is given in accordance with section 19(3) of the Education and Inspections Act 2006 
that Our Lady of Grace RC Primary School Governing Body intends to make a prescribed 
alteration to Our Lady of Grace RC Primary School, 145 Charlton Road, SE7 7EZ, a Voluntary 
Aided School, with effect from 01 September 2015.

It is proposed to expand the school by the enlargement of the physical accommodation available 
to the school and increase the planned admission number for each year group from 30 places 
currently, to 60 places with effect from the 2015/16 school year intake. The admission number 
will be 60 for Reception Year in 2015/16, 60 for Year 1 in 2016/17, and so on until 2021/22 when 
the admission number for all year age groups will be 60. 

The admission capacity of the school for children aged 4-11 is currently 210 places and the 
proposed admission capacity will be 420 places. 

The current capacity of the school is 200 and the proposed capacity will be 420. The current 
number of pupils aged 4-11 registered at the school is 206. The current admission number for 
the school is 30 and the proposed admission number will be 60. 
The school is due to be rebuilt on a site adjacent to the current school site (Highcombe), 
and the proposal is to increase the capacity of the school at the same time to accommodate 
expected future demand for school places in the area. 

This Notice is an extract from the complete proposal and is published following consultations 
with interested parties in the areas served by the school in November and December 
2013.  Copies of the complete proposal can be obtained by email request to philip.watson@
royalgreenwich.gov.uk, or by telephone on 020 8921 4728.

Within four weeks from the date of publication of these proposals, any person may object to or 
make comments on the proposal by letter or email to:

School Place Planning and Development, Royal Borough of Greenwich Children's Services, 
1st Floor, The Woolwich Centre, 35 Wellington Street, Woolwich, SE18 6HQ. 

Email: philip.watson@royalgreenwich.gov.uk.  Tel: 020 8921 4728 

Gillian Palmer
Director of Children’s Services 					   
Tuesday 7 January 2014

Explanatory Note
Within two months after the end of the representation period, the governing body of the school 
will ask the Royal Borough of Greenwich to consider all the representations made within the 
representation period and the Governors’ comments on them and determine the proposal. 


